
 

 
 
Mr Travis Dowling 
Chief Executive Officer 
Victorian Fisheries Authority 
GPO Box 2392 
Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 
By email: travis.dowling@vfa.vic.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Travis, 
 
Re: VRFish Support for Draft Fisheries (Western Port/Port Phillip Bay Fishery Catch Limits) Notice 
2023 and the Draft Further Quota Order 
 
VRFish fully supports the continuation of current management arrangements in the Western Port/Port 
Phillip Bay (Commercial) Fishery and the Draft Quota Order setting total allowable commercial catch 
of Snapper in the Western Port/Port Phillip Bay (Commercial) Fishery for the proposed quota period. 
 
If you require further information, please contact VRFish Executive Officer Ben Scullin via email at 
ben@vrfish.com.au or call 0416945759. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Rob Loats 
Chairperson 
Victorian Recreational Fishing Peak Body 
 
25.02.2023 
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